
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 
contact Fr David or Angela Fairbrother 544146 for St Albans or Anne & Peter Rochford, 674234 for St Hugh’s. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
 

Those being Baptized  
Congratulations to Isabella Hart and Maggie Harvey. Isabella 
was baptized at St Alban’s Church last weekend and Maggie 
who will be baptized at St Hugh’s Church on Sunday 23rd 
September. Our prayers and best wishes go to both families 

 

What is happening in September 2018? 
 

Columban Mission Appeal 
Fr Gerry Markey will be giving a brief talk on the work of the 
Society of St Columban and asking for your support at all 
Masses this weekend, 22nd/ 23rd September.  
 

Derby Deanery Baptism Programme 
Thinking of having your child baptized in the near future at St 
Alban’s or St Hugh’s? You will be asked to attend an evening 
of Preparation on the Derby Deanery Baptism Programme. 
Please ask Fr David for a form so that you can be invited to 
one of the evenings. The next evening of preparation will take 
place at St Alban’s on Tuesday 25th September at 7.30pm. 
More information is available on the Church notice boards. 
 

Rediscovering Our Faith 
Wednesday 26th September, from 7 – 8.30pm at St 
Hugh’s. The new format for the course will involve input, 
discussion and journaling. We will also be creating a 
whatsapp community discussion group. This month’s focus is 
on The Church. Bring a food item beginning with the first 
letter of your name eg Mark = marmalade sandwich.  
 

What is happening in October 2018? 
 

Ockbrook & Borrowash – Keep It Green 
You are invited to three public talks on, “Plastic and its impact 
on our lives”. All events are being held at Borrowash 
Methodist Church Hall, 31 Nottingham Road, DE72 3FL. The 
second on Tuesday 2nd October will focus on “What 
happens to our local waste”. The final meeting on Tuesday 
16th October will discuss “Plastic pollution in seas and rivers” 
 

Advance Warning of Mass Time Change  
At The Church on Oakwood on Saturday 6th October Mass 
will start at 5.30pm, followed by a Harvest celebration. 
 

Family Fast Day  
A second collection for Family Fast Day will take place at all 
Masses on the weekend of 6th/7th October. Envelopes for 
donations will be available the weekend before. 
 

Harvest Festival Celebration 
This year we are holding our harvest celebration on 
Saturday 6th October at The Church on Oakwood, following 
Mass at 5.30pm.  We would be grateful for any donations of 
spare veg, fruit, jams or chutneys for auctioning during the 
evening.  Please bring your produce to either the church on 
Oakwood or St Alban’s during the week before. 
 

Ignatian Prayer Day  
Nottingham Diocesan Spirituality Network warmly invite 
you to our Ignatian Prayer Day. We will be taking time 
to explore Ignatian Spirituality. Looking how St Ignatius 
recommends praying with your imagination and praying the 
Examin. It will be a very practical day and hopefully inspire 
people to use this as a regular way of personal prayer and 
maybe small group prayer. The day will be in the Parish 
Centre, on Saturday 6th October 2018, 10.00am to 3pm. 
Tea/coffee provided, please bring a packed lunch.  Further 
information contact Angela Fairbrother 07813 584213 or Ann 
Neale 07730 956156 
 

St Hugh’s First Holy Communion 2019 
Parents of children in Year 3 and above who have been 
baptised and have not yet made their First Holy Communion, 
are asked now to register their children for our Parish 
Programme of Preparation for next year’s First Holy 
Communion (16th June).  
Forms available from Ann Green or Kathryn Leavesley. 
Please return your completed form as soon as possible and 
no later than Sunday 7th October. 
The first meeting for parents will be on 17th October at 
6.30pm venue to be confirmed. 
 

Altar Servers’ Practice 
For all new and existing Altar Servers from St Alban’s, St 
Hugh’s and The Church on Oakwood at St Alban’s Church on 
Friday 19th October from 6.15pm, please let Simon (St 
Alban’s and The Church on Oakwood) or Ian (St Hugh’s) by 
Sunday 7th October of your attendance. This will be followed 
by a trip to Megazone finishing at approximately 9.15pm. Any 
individuals interested in becoming an altar server please see 
Simon or Ian. A form for new altar servers will be available 
from next weekend. Following this meeting there will be 
practises at each individual community. 
 

ADOREMUS National Eucharistic Congress 
A group of parishioners from St Alban’s, The Church on 
Oakwood and St Hugh’s recently had the privilege of 
attending the National Eucharistic Congress either for the 
weekend as a whole or for the Congress day on the 
Saturday. It was a weekend full of inspirational talks and 
prayerful moments centred around the importance of the 
Eucharist in our faith and worship. Many of the materials from 
the congress are available online and we would very much 
encourage you to have a look; the key note speeches by 
Bishop Robert Barron are particularly good. All of the 
materials are available here: 
http://catholicnews.org.uk/adoremus2018 .  
There is also a follow up event on Saturday 20th October at 
St Benedict School from 10 am until 2:30 pm, which is open 
to all delegates, clergy and other parishioners. For further 
information please see the poster or email 

formation@nrcdt.org.uk .   
 

Other News 
 

Derby Deanery Refugee Community Sponsorship  
St Alban's parish have already raised over £700 towards our 
£9,000 target. Thanks to everyone who supported their two 
events, and to Fr David for choosing us as one of their 
beneficiaries! We still have quite a way to go, so if you think 
your parish could hold an event, or direct some of the 
proceeds from a planned event towards the deanery project it 
would move us nearer. We are currently holding the money in 
St Mary's accounts under a ring-fenced nominal, so anyone 
who would like to contribute in a personal capacity can now 
do so by cheque. For further information, contact Lis Martin 
by phone (01332 552627) or by email (lisjmartin@aol.com). 
Details of parish contacts will appear shortly. 
 

Senior Parishioners Christmas Meal 
There will be a warm welcome for any of our senior 
parishioners to come and enjoy some festive fun and a 
delicious traditional Christmas lunch, with all the trimmings! 
This year our annual meal will be on Saturday afternoon, 1st 
December, at St Alban’s Parish Centre. The cost will be just 
£10 per person. Please sign up on the sheet in the foyer.  
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
 25th Week in Ordinary Time – Year B (Psalter week 1) 

 
 

Saturday   

   
22nd  6.30pm Mass Oakwood The People of the Parish   

Sunday  23rd  9.00am Mass St Hugh’s John Hughes RIP & John Patrick Hughes RIP 

 
 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Paul Patrick Peter Mannion 

Monday  
Our Lady of Walsingham 24th  9.15am Service St Alban’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Tuesday  
Feria 

25th  No Mass   

Wednesday  
Feria 

26th 9.30am Service St Hugh’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Thursday  
St Vincent de Paul 27th 7.00pm Service St Alban’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Friday     
Feria 

28th 9.30am Service  St Hugh’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Saturday  
 

29th  6.30pm Mass Oakwood Michael Hinks RIP 

Sunday  
 

30th   9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Stanley Cyril Addison RIP 

 
 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Angela Peek RIP 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                                  
www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Sue Brown 673 066 
Oakwood: Mary Wood 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in 
memory of Guiseppe & Carmelina Baldi RIP and in 
memory of Anne & Jim Fairbrother RIP at St 
Hugh’s.  Please keep them in your prayers. 
 
 

Welcomers for weekend 29th/30th September 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Hannah Lavena Hopkinson 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Cecelia Lewis Marie Rowley 
Readers for weekend 29th/30th September 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Cheryl Bulman Andrew Goodwin 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Geoff Dennis  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Clare Beech Jack Williams 

Counters St Alban’s R&R Adinolfi  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs McGuinn Shey 

Flowers St Hugh’s  Mary Chater  
 
 
 
 

 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Oakwood: Reading & prayers: p378, Preface p 23,  
Eucharistic Prayer II p 33.  

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 2: 

Readings p 74, Preface p 8, Eucharistic Prayer II p 13 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 
St Hugh’s: By appointment 
St Alban’s: By appointment 
 
 
Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament: 
  
No Adoration this week. 

http://www.stalbansderby.org.uk/
http://www.thechurchonoakwood.org/
mailto:deacon.jcv@gmail.com

